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YSGOL Y WAUN – NEWSLETTER


FRIDAY 7th September 2018


www.ysgolywaun.co.uk





Dear Parents,�


Welcome back ! We hope you all had an enjoyable, restful break and are ready for the year ahead!





Next Thursday, 13th September, we will be holding an open evening for parents to come and discuss the 'Governor Report to Parents' sent out at the end of the summer term. This meeting will start at 6pm at our Lloyd’s Lane site and we very much hope you are able to join us.�


As from next week we will start the process of sending out family letters. The Weekly School Newsletter will be given to the oldest child in each family. We will also try to ensure that a copy of the newsletter is uploaded to our school website, � HYPERLINK "http://www.ysgolywaun.co.uk" �www.ysgolywaun.co.uk�. Spare copies will be available on request from either of the school offices. This will significantly reduce our carbon footprint!��Mr Roberts and Mr Hemmings (our Chair of Governors) invite you to join them in a Dementia Friendly Walk taking place at Chirk Castle 11 a.m. this Sunday morning, 9th September, in support of the Alzheimer’s Society (donations towards this worthy cause greatly received).





Some of you will have noticed that Chirk Council have taken the decision to remove several evergreen trees running along the Chapel Lane fence line. The trees in question were completely blocking out any sunlight during the winter months, making the playground muddy and wet for much of the year. Chirk Council have reassured us that they will now plant a new row of deciduous trees slightly further away from the fence line. We are confident that the additional sunlight will result in less slips, trips and falls on the playground!





School swimming sessions may be delayed by several weeks this term. Wrexham council are in the process of trying to recruit instructors. Until they are successful school swimming will stop for all local schools.





Keep an eye out for next week’s Newsletter when we will be updating you of future school events for you to make note of in your diaries and home calendars! ��Thank you, 


�J. Roberts








